
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

Next Steps 

Based on feedback from consultation groups and the public, 
over the coming months the project team will: 

• Confirm and refine the recommended plan 
• Confirm the preferred LMSF location 
• Undertake preliminary impact assessment 
• Present recommendations to City Transportation 

Committee and Council (March/April, 2018) 
• Conduct Transit Project Assessment Process 

Your views are important to the success of this study. To be 
added to the mailing list, or to submit any comments or 
questions, please contact: 

Angela Taylor, P.Eng . 
Senior Project Engineer | Gestionnaireprincipalede project 
Transportation Planning | Planification des transports 
Transportation Services Department | Service des transports 
City of Ottawa I Ville d'Ottawa 
Angela.Taylor@ottawa.ca 
(613) 580-2424 x 15210 

Thank you! 

mailto:Angela.Taylor@ottawa.ca

